
 

 

MEMO 

DATE:  November 2, 2021   

TO:  Finance and Administrative Services 

FROM:  Doreen Jans, Manager, Financial Services 

SUBJECT: Appointment of Shaniecia Stobbs to Financial Analyst 

 
I am pleased to announce that Shaniecia Stobbs will be joining the Financial Services Team, as a 
Financial Analyst, effective November 8, 2021.  
 
Shaniecia holds a Graduate Diploma in Chartered Professional Accountancy from Concordia 
University and Bachelor of Commerce from McGill University in Montreal, Quebec.   
  
Shaniecia brings over 15 years of experience in accounting, including four years of service with 
Algonquin College. She is joining the Financial Services Team from the College’s Advancement 
Team, where she has worked as a Database and Financial Officer on the Advancement Team since 
2017. Prior to joining Algonquin, Shaniecia worked as a Finance Coordinator for Motivate Canada 
and an Intermediate Staff Accountant for Horwath Leebosh Appel.    
 
Shaniecia will gradually transition from her role in Advancement from November 8 to November 
26, and will assume her duties as Financial Analyst full-time on Monday, November 29.  
 
Please join me in welcoming Shaniecia to the Finance Team! 
 


